From: ellen.fisher@teknion.com <ellen.fisher@teknion.com> On Behalf Of David Feldberg

Sent: Wednesday, January 19, 2022 10:51 AM

To: James Murphy <jmurphy@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Sarah Pardue
<spardue@TownOfPalmBeach.com>; Wayne Bergman <wbergman@TownOfPalmBeach.com>

Cc: Palm beach architects Peter Papadopoulos <Peter@smithmoorearchitects.com>; Elyssa Feldberg
<elyssafeldberg@gmail.com>

Subject: 108 El Mirasol: ARCOM

rxxxxNote: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links o

attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionall
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

We the owners of 101 El Mirasol have had our architect review the submitted design
for the new residence at 108 El Mirasol, together with us. After careful evaluation we
have no objection to what is being proposed and we welcome the Khubani's as our
neighbor.

Best regards,

David Feldberg
President & CEO

Telephone: 416.661.3370, ext. 2150
david.feldberg@teknion.com

At Teknion we have always known the nature of work changes and flexibility is key.
Our own balance between home and office has changed dramatically lately. One

thing that hasn’t changed is our dedication to our clients, and our ability to serve you.

teknion.com
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Confidentiality Notice: This communication, including any attachments, may contain information that is confidential and
privileged. [It may constitute non-public information and is intended to be conveyed only to the designated
recipient(s).] If the reader or recipient of this communication is not the intended recipient, or you believe that you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and promptly delete this e-mail
including any attachments without reading or saving them in any manner. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure
is prohibited and may be unlawful. We accept no responsibility for changes made to this e-mail or to any attachments
after transmission from our office.
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